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Dear Crusader, 
 

It is our pleasure to welcome grade 10 and 11 Crusaders to the beginning of another great school year.  
This year could mark the official beginning of high school and working towards earning credits that set your 
path to graduation, or it could be a continuation of that journey.  Our staff is looking forward to working 
with you and every effort is being made to ensure that you have a successful 2017-18 school year.  We 
believe that every person in our building has a gift to offer our community and we are continuing the hard 
work of nurturing an environment that allows you to flourish.   
 

Success is measured in many different ways.  At Carlton we measure success based on personal growth.  
You will have many opportunities to grow as a person.  This growth can be achieved through our great 
academic program, or a variety of extra-curricular programs that we offer at Carlton.  Whether your 
interests lie in Athletics, Fine Arts, Clubs, or Student Leadership Counsel, we encourage you to get involved 
as it is a great way to meet new friends and become a part of an amazing community. 
 

Communication with our students and community is very important to us.  We have very active Facebook 
(Carlton Comprehensive High School), Twitter (@PACarlton), and Instagram (pacarltonhs) accounts where 
we post upcoming events, student success and a host of other information.  We encourage you to follow 
us!  The newest way to stay up to date is by downloading our app! Just search Carlton High School in the 
App Store or on Google Play. With the app you have direct access to Students Achieve, My Blueprint, our 
student announcements and many other convenient features. 
 

With this information you will receive a current timetable, information regarding extra-curricular start up 
dates and much more.  Each of these documents contains information you need to have a successful start 
to the school year.  If you have any questions about any of the information please feel free to contact us at 
(306) 922-3115. 
 

 

Dawn Kilmer  
Principal 
Carlton Comprehensive Public High School 
#Crusader Pride 
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